
[image: ]
Over-the-Counter COVID-19 Test 
Reimbursement Guidelines

On January 10, 2022, the Biden Administration announced new federal guidance that allows people with employer-sponsored or individual health insurance coverage to seek reimbursement for the purchase of FDA-approved over-the-counter COVID-19 tests from their employer group or health insurer, effective with tests purchased on or after January 15, 2022. 

Over-the-counter, at-home diagnostic tests approved by the FDA can qualify for reimbursement. Under the new federal guidelines, GuideStone® members can seek reimbursement for up to eight FDA-approved tests per month per member. That means a family of four can be reimbursed for 32 tests per month. 

Log into GuideStoneHealth.org for more information, we have attached a helpful FAQ handout with step by step instructions.
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